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NEW LOTHROP AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Dear New Lothrop Students and Parents, 
 
I am excited to introduce myself as the K-12 Assistant Principal and Athletic Director at New Lothrop 
Area Public Schools.  Previous to arriving at New Lothrop, I was the Dean of Students and Athletic 
Director at Montabella Community Schools, southwest of Mt. Pleasant, where I held that position for 
about 6 years.  I am currently in my 16th year in education, where I have been a high school science 
teacher, Dean of Students, Athletic Director, and a building principal; currently, I am where I love to be: 
working in athletics.   
 
I am excited to work with the adults and to watch the students grow and experience all the success 
they deserve.  I look forward to promoting athletics and to help our coaches take our athletes to new 
heights and to build upon the championships already earned.  I will be promoting sportsmanship, 
academics, and quality character traits in our students in preparation for what lies beyond high school. 
 
When I’m not involved in school events, you can find me on the golf course, fishing, or spending time 
with my family.  My wife, Stephanie, and I have 3 wonderful children that fill us with pride every day.  
Our oldest, Madi, lives in Portage with her boyfriend; Kam, our middle child, lives in Grand Rapids; and 
Liv is a Freshman at Oakland University.  Having recently become empty-nesters, we just moved from 
Greenville to Owosso.  When our children come to visit, it is the best time! 
 
I look forward to getting to know all of you and becoming a member of the Hornet Family!  My door is 
always open, please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, and ideas 
that you would like to discuss.  I can be reached at 810-638-5054 ext. 2223 or 
mweese@newlothrop.k12.mi.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marty Weese 
 

mailto:mweese@newlothrop.k12.mi.us

